
 
December 02, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeff, 
 
I am writing to compliment the outstanding work your company did on Star Route Road in Bayfield County 
last year. Paul Church was great to work with and we seemed to always be on the same page, Tim 
Streberg, Mike Staten, Derrick Krug were also excellent to work with and each was foreman at one time 
or another. The project, like most, had some challenges, but each was met and solved quickly and 
seamlessly which is testimony to your company's excellent staff, work ethic and road building knowledge.  
 
 
I appreciated working with your company and people very much. Trust and teamwork seemed to come 
easily to all that worked on this project and we accomplished a well-built road within budget for the Town 
of Bayfield. The project reminded me of some of the "older days gone by" and I thought this is how it 
should be all the time when we are building projects. 
 
Please pass this compliment on to your Father, I was hoping to see him in Bayfield, but our paths did not 
cross. I wish you and your family health, happiness and a Merry Christmas.  
 
 
-Mark 


